
 

 

Larch Hills to host first Teck Okanagan Cup of 2014-2015 season 
 

November 1, 2014 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

(Salmon Arm, BC) – The first Teck Okanagan Cup cross-country ski race of the season will be hosted at the Larch Hills Ski 

area in Salmon Arm December 27-28
th

 , 2014. Racers of all ages and ski ability from the Thompson/Okanagan are invited 

to compete for medals and points.  

 

Club points are accumulated for each race in the Teck Okanagan Cup series and an award is given to the club with the 

most points at the end of the final race. Points are earned for top-5 finishers and for participation.  All clubs are 

encouraged to attend all three races, including the races on Jan 10th in Kamloops and on Jan 31-Feb 1st in Penticton.  

 

The Larch Hills Ski Club is looking forward to hosting the two day Teck Okanagan Cup event, featuring a mass start classic 

distance race on Saturday and skate sprints using kings court format on Sunday. 

 

Cross Country BC, the provincial sport governing body for cross-country skiing in British Columbia, is a non-profit, 

club-based organization of more than 16,000 members.  Cross Country BC offers programs and services to support the 

continuous development of cross-country skiing for all ages and abilities, from introductory experiences to international 

excellence.  Teck Resources is the title sponsor of Cross Country BC’s skier development program, thereby supporting 

excellence in sport and providing youth with experiences that will help them prepare for the future.  For more 

information on Cross Country BC, please visit www.crosscountrybc.ca  

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Larch Hills Nordics 

Alan Corbett 

250-833-0247 

askacorbett@hotmail.com 

 

 

                         

 

 

 

 


